Wednesday, September 16, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

The pupils have now been back at School for a week and I am pleased to report that everyone is settling well and keeping safe.

Due to the number of pupils, we are operating as one super bubble and following Government guidelines in organization and hygiene. The system is working very well and is monitored closely. However, this means that if anyone in School tests positive, everyone would have to isolate.

If your child displays symptoms in School, we will contact you immediately, so that you can take them home and arrange a test. Your child must stay at home and await the result. I would ask that you inform us as soon as possible as to the outcome of the test.

In order to maintain safety in School, please keep your child at home if they are unwell. If a member of your household shows symptoms, please keep your child at home until testing proves negative.

I appreciate and thank you for your help in keeping our School community safe and well.

Yours Sincerely

Dr J A Patterson Principal





